
 

   

Hello 8th Grade Students and Parents, 

 

Congratulations on your upcoming completion of middle 
school.  This is a reminder that we will have a drive through 
celebration in the parking lot from 2:00 PM to 5:00 PM. All 
students will receive a promotion certificate and goody bag. In 
order that our live DJ can announce your name and your 
homeroom teacher can give you your certificate, please write 
the following on a piece of paper & tape it to the car window on 
the right-hand side: 

 

• Student name (First and Last) 

• Homeroom teacher name 

 

We will also have a photo station at the end of the line by the 
cafeteria. Students and families are welcome to exit their 
vehicles for a photo, but please be courteous to other cars in 
line and keep your pictures short.  You also will be required to 
wear your mask at all times when you are not taking a photo. 

 

At 6:30 PM, we will email our 8th Grade promotion video to 8th 
grade families to watch from home.  During the video, we will 
share a special message for the 8th grade class and announce 
academic and perfect attendance awards. Homeroom teachers 
will announce the names of their students in recognition of 
their achievement. 


